
Subject: FW: Dudley Borough Local Access Forum  
 
                                                        AGENDA ITEM NO: 10(a) 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Surina Bagria  
Sent: 09 January 2009 11:33 
To: Kim Fellows 
Subject: Re: Dudley Borough Local Access Forum  
 
 
Dear Kim,  
 
Please forward this objection letter to all members of the Dudley Borough Local 
Access Forum for their information.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Surina  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: David Jacobs (Traffic)  
Sent: 08 January 2009 16:42 
To: Surina Bagria 
Cc: Jeremy Butler 
Subject: FW: Footpath closure 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: valleyhouse1@valleyhouse1.plus.com 
[mailto:valleyhouse1@valleyhouse1.plus.com]  
Sent: 08 January 2009 12:13 
To: David Jacobs (Traffic) 
Subject: Footpath closure 
 
 
Valley House 
Stratford Lane 
Hilton 
Bridgnorth 
WV15 5PQ 
 
8th January 2009 
 
Dear Mr Jacobs, 
 
Regarding closure of Footpath C62 from Church Road to Summerhill Road, Coseley. 
 
On 14th May I received an E-mail from Emma Kerrigan informing me that crime in 
the area had dropped. I can only assume that there has now been rise in crime in 
the area. In my opinion the closure will merely move any criminal activity to 
areas immediately outside the gates in other words putting it on the street. 
 
I have further been informed by Surina Bagria that due to an administration 
error that there is a further consultative period from 4th December 2008 to 10th 
January 2009 in the interest of fairness and that it is best to register my 
objections once again. 
 



I wish to reinstate my concerns that the gating procedure will adversely affect 
the trade of my tennant Mrs L Lake at the General Store on Summerhill Road 
because many of her customers come to the shop via the footpath. If they cannot 
use this it will involve a much longer prohibitive journey. 
 
I am also concerned that placing a gate at the rear of the shops will provide a 
means whereby burglars can climb into the rear fenced area. 
 
I have asked before if a key to the gates can be provided so that the footpath 
may be opened during shop hours. 
 
I would like to receive a reply on these matters in the interest of fairness. 
Can you reassure me that my E-mail will reach Dudley Access Forum and Councillor 
Adams? 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Peter Davis 
 
 
 
 
 
 


